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May 7, 2018

MEMORANDUM TO:
Internal/External Scoping & Merger Screening Meeting Attendees

FROM:


Karen Reynolds, Project Manager




            NCDOT

SUBJECT:  
                 Internal/External Scoping & Merger Screening Meeting for              

                                      Proposed Interchange Upgrade of I-40 at US 52/US 311/NC 8 in   

                                      Winston Salem, Forsyth County, WBS. No. 47534.1.1, TIP 

                                      Project I-5988

The North Carolina Department of Transportation has started the project development, environmental and engineering studies for the proposed interchange upgrade of I-40 at US 52 /US 311/NC 8 in Winston Salem, Forsyth County. The project will upgrade the interchange by providing collector distributor at the interchange.  An Internal/External Scoping & Merger Screening Meeting has been scheduled for May 17, 2018, at 1:00 PM in the Structure Design Conference Room at NCDOT’s Century Center Complex, Building A, located at 1000 Birch Ridge Drive, Raleigh, NC. If you are unable to attend the Internal/External Scoping & Merger Screening Meeting in person, please see the directions for remote participation in the Outlook meeting invitation sent to you. 

The general purpose of this meeting is to begin early coordination with our agency partners by discussing the known information about the project and project area. The meeting handout is located on the following website: https://xfer.services.ncdot.gov/pdea/MergerMeetings/. Please review this material and be prepared to discuss any additional known information regarding your resource and/or area of expertise as it may concern the project. We would especially appreciate any information you might have that would be helpful in identifying and evaluating important issues or topics that should be considered.

Thank you for your assistance in the project development process. If you have any questions concerning the project, please contact Ms. Karen Reynolds, NCDOT Project Manager at (919) 707-6038 or by email at kreynolds@ncdot.gov. Please include the NCDOT Project Numbers in all correspondence and comments.

cc:  Laura Sutton, PE, Central Project Management Team Lead


Beverly Robinson, NCDOT Senior Project Manager

	MAILING ADDRESS:

NC Department Of Transportation

Project Development and Environmental Analysis

1548 Mail Service Center

Raleigh NC  27699-1548


	Telephone:   919-707-6000
FAX:  919-250-4224
Website: www.ncdot.org/doh/preconstruct/pe/
	LOCATION:

Century Center, Building A
1000 Birch Ridge Drive

Raleigh, NC 27610
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